
 
 

MPMA Announces  
2018 Scholarship Recipients 

  

(Fraser, MI)- The Michigan Pest Management Association (MPMA) is proud to 
announce the recipients of the 2018 MPMA Scholarship award.  Two scholarships 
were awarded this year.  The recipients were Andrea McQuality and Madelyn 
Rogers. 

  

Andrea was awarded $1,500.00.  She was nominated by David Driver of Univar.  
Andrea is attending Xavier University majoring in Nursing. 
  

Madelyn was awarded $500.00. She was nominated by Mike Rogers of Rose Pest 
Solutions.  Madelyn is attending Oakland University majoring in Violin Performance. 

 
“On behalf of the MPMA and Scholarship Committee, we are pleased that the 
MPMA is able to provide these scholarship opportunities. It’s because of our 
member firms, that continue to contribute to the General Scholarship Foundation, 
that allows the Association to provide these well-deserved scholarships.” 
commented Bill Welsh. 
 

Bill Welsh of Rose Pest Solutions is the Chairperson of the 2018 Scholarship 
Committee and serves on the committee with Chuck Bellgraph of Aardvark Pest 
Management and Dave Driver of Univar.   
  

  
  

 


